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Submission: On the surface it would appear that the honourable council members, who in past history have chosen not to offer
much support to cooranbong either in road maintenance, facilities or infrastructure such as adequate planning for additional
population in the long term, have now decided to dump an unwanted sewage treatment works to further add to this beautiful
townships problems.. Greed on behalf of developers and Christian bodies alike to sell off assets to make way for housing that
has been ill planned . Is basically unwanted and is now putting a strain on the existing sewage plant in Morisset.. If council was
in touch with community at large, not just the small minority intent on making huge profits from Avondale and cooranbong they
would realise that these developers and individuals do not live in this area, are only interested in the dollar and the majority of
residents do not want huge housing estates here, nor supermarkets and especially sewage treatment works that will make the
"gateway to the Watagans" a smelly backwaters.. Please rethink and replan instead, as cooranbong long term and indeed short
term residents deserve better than this, we are in need of some consideration for our quality of life too, not just the more
favoured areas of lake Maquarie.
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